
17-024 QA PRODUCT RECALL– GRACO SELECT CHILD RESTRAINT 
SEATS DUE TO IMPROPER WEBBING HAZARD 
Date:  31 May 2017                                                                                  Recall: # 17-024 

Scope: Exchange worldwide retail stores, E-Commerce 

In co-operation with the National Highway Traffic Safety Administration (NHTSA), Graco Children’s Products Inc. is 
recalling certain models of My Ride 65 convertible child restraints.  

Description: The affected items involve models 1871689, 1908152, 1813074, 1872691, 1853478, 1877535, 
1813015 and 1794334. Consumers can visit the website www.gracobaby.com to see if their stroller and/or travel 
systems are included in the recall. The Exchange has carried and sold following products: 

UPC ITEM DESCRIPTION 

47406115983 (E) MY RIDE 65 CODA 

47406120154 (E) MY RIDE CAR SEAT ASHBURY 

47406115549 (E) MY RIDE 65 RANE 

Hazard:  In the event of a crash, the child seat webbing may not adequately restrain the child.  As such, these car 
seats fail to conform to Federal Motor Vehicle Satety (FMVSS) number 213, “Child Restraint Systems” 

Incidents/Injuries: No report of injuries have been received.. 

Sold at: The Exchange (online and stores) and other retailer stores 

Remedy:  Graco will notify owners, and dealers will provide consumers with a replacement harness, free of charge. 
The recall is expected to begin July 17, 2017. Owners may contact Graco customer service at 1-800-345-4109. 

 


